
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter – 22nd May 
 

“Jesus Christ is the same – yesterday, today and forever” (Hebrews 13.8). It is in this light that we journey 

on together, in faith and in hope.” 

 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Children 

Well we have eventually reached half term and although things have been very different time 

seems to have flown by! The teachers are going to have a break now so there won’t be any 

Home Learning next week. That doesn’t mean that you can’t continue to do other things like 

reading, practising your handwriting, letter formation and doing something really helpful at home! 

Hopefully the weather will be lovely and you can get outside in the garden still or maybe go a little 

further? 

Below are some photos you sent in over the last few weeks – it looks like you have all been really 

busy. Thank you to Henry and those of you who sent in some amazing picture of the VE Day 

celebrations. If you haven’t yet sent any in and would like to please send them to 

enquiries@bishop-cornish.cornwall.sch.uk 

A big WELL DONE to Finley in Year 2 who is running 31K throughout May to raise money for the NHS 

COVID fund for protective equipment. When he sent us his photo he had run 21k and raised over 

£700! This is his picture in the paper. We are so proud of you Finley – let us know in June how much 

you raised and if you completed your challenge. 

On the 1st June we will be welcoming some of you back to school. If you haven’t looked at the 

teachers’ videos of your new classrooms please have a look. We will keep in touch with everyone 

else as much as possible – but please do continue to send photographs into school. 

Finally, some birthday ‘shout outs’ for this week and next week to: Katie who will be 5; Torii and 

Finley who will be 6; Lily and Harvey who will be 7; Tristan who will be 8; Poppy M who will be 9 and 

Isaac P who will be 11; Mrs Taylor and Mrs Bryant who were …..?  

Finally, did any of you check out the weekly worship being led by Bishop Phil and his wife Ruth on 

Sunday morning at 9.30am, live on the Diocese of Truro’s Facebook page? Please do have a look 

and send him a message.   

We will hopefully see some of you on the 1st June all being well and everybody else I send you lots 

and lots of love from Mrs Green xx  
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